
 

 

 

 
 

 

INVITATION TO TENDER 

 

Consultancy on reviewing Falkland Island Finfish Fisheries 

For the Falkland Islands Government 
 

 

The Falkland Islands Government (FIG) Natural Resources Directorate is responsible for the 

management of fisheries within Falkland Islands waters and is seeking tenders from suitably 

qualified individuals, institutes or research groups to undertake a comprehensive review of the 

assessment and management of finfish fisheries. 

The fisheries sector has been the mainstay of the Falkland Islands economy since the declaration of 

the initial Fishery Conservation Zone in 1986 and the associated licensing and management regime. 

The Falkland Islands fishery has a number of components including a fishery involving a number of 

finfish species fished across a range of fishing licences. Current finfish fisheries are incorporated into 

the Individual Transferable Quota (ITQ) system. 

FIG wishes to commission a review of its management of Falkland Island finfish fisheries and 

resources. The review is to be comprehensive including management objectives and processes, 

identification of knowledge gaps, potential future science and research priorities to support these 

fisheries and to consider options for alternative management strategies. 

Further information and a copy of the specification can be requested from Lynn Brownlee by e-mail 

to lbrownlee@sec.gov.fk or telephone 00 500 28430.  

Please note, the closing date for submission of tenders is 12 noon on Wednesday 4
th

 December 

2019. 
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